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Night Out Against Crime Event To Be Held in Humboldt
(KLZA)-- The Richardson County Sheriff’s Office will be hosting a National Night Out event for
the citizens of Humboldt, on August 2, 2016 beginning at 6 P.M. at the Humboldt City Park.

The Sheriff’s Office will be serving hot dogs, chips, and water to the participants at the park. After
enjoying the meal participants are invited to watch demonstrations from the Sheriff’s K-9, look at
the police, fire, road, and ambulance vehicles. Finally, all participants can go for a dip in the
swimming pool to finish the evening events.

The National Night Out is an annual community-building campaign that promotes
police-community partnerships and neighborhood camaraderie to make our neighborhoods safer,
better places to live.

The Sheriff’s Office would like to thank all businesses who have offered to help make this event
possible including Falls City Mercantile, June Dettman, and the Table Rock Bank of Humboldt.

Many Signals Communications



